
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 30, 2015 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Members of CSBA’s Delegate Assembly 

FROM: Jesús M. Holguín, CSBA President 

SUBJECT: Report of the 2015 Nominating Committee 

 

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that the 2015 Nominating Committee met on September 19 to 

interview the candidates for President-elect and Vice President of CSBA.  Following deliberations, the 

Committee nominated Mike Walsh (Director-at-Large, County) as candidate for Vice President and did not 

nominate any candidate for President-elect.   

 

As provided in CSBA’s Standing Rules, individuals interested in being nominated from the floor of the 

Delegate Assembly on Wednesday, December 2, 2015, must submit, in writing, by Sunday,  

November 1, 2015, their intention to run for President-elect or Vice President.  Nominations for President-

elect and any other nominations for Vice President must be submitted to me and to Carol Mills, Chair of the 

Nominating Committee.  Carol’s e-mail is carolmillsfusd@comcast.net and my e-mail is 

jholguin@mvusd.net.  The e-mail must be sent before midnight on Sunday, November 1.  As an alternative, 

you may mail your intent to run from the floor; it must be postmarked by the U.S. Post Office, no later than 

Sunday, November 1.  The mailing address for the CSBA office is 3251 Beacon Blvd, West Sacramento, 

95691, Attention: CSBA President Jesús M. Holguín and Chair of the Nominating Committee Carol Mills. 

 

The Delegate Assembly meeting will be held in the San Diego Ballroom at the Marriott Marquis San Diego 

Marina beginning at 10 a.m. on Wednesday, December 2.  Individuals who have notified Carol and me by the 

November 1 deadline are eligible to be nominated from the floor of the Delegate Assembly on the morning of 

December 2. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Keith Bray, CSBA’s General Counsel and staff to the Nominating Committee 

should you have any questions, kbray@csba.org.  A Questions and Answers document is attached along with 

the Standing Rules that address the process for running for office from the floor of the Delegate Assembly.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Attachments –  Frequently Asked Questions  

Standing Rules related to running from floor 
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